July 26, 2012
Thomas Johnston, P.E.
TGC Engineering, Inc.

330 Louisiana Blvd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108
Re:
Paragon Electric Grading and Drainage Plan, Engineer’s Stamp Dated 06-04-2012 (L-18/D030)
Dear Mr. Johnston,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 06-18-2012, the above referenced grading plan is not approved for Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:
· Please clearly delineate all basin boundaries on the plan.
· The calculation tables indicate that both basins are decreasing the percentage of Treatment Type D while increasing Treatment Type B from existing to proposed; how is this being accomplished when additional asphalt is being proposed?

· A note must be placed on the plan indicating that the sidewalk culvert will be constructed to City Standard Drawing No. 2236. The bolts in the plate should be tack welded and the plate should extend from face-of-curb to two feet west of the property line.
· Provide capacity calculations for the pipe penetration using the orifice equation.

· New concrete curbing should provide curb openings to allow flows to enter landscaped areas.

· Section A-A (drainage swale) is not labeled on the plan set.
· Include bottom-of-wall elevations for the proposed retaining wall.

· Please depress any landscape areas for water harvesting.
· Site discharge must not exceed existing conditions.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.






Sincerely,





Shahab Biazar, P.E.





Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.





Development and Building Services

C:
email
